
PASSPORT ISSUING ORGANISATION 
No. 826021- Dartmoor Pony Society 

 
Update- Horse Passport legislation  

 
Please be aware that all equines NOT already microchipped will have to be 

Microchipped by the following dates 
In England by 1st October 2020 
In Wales by 12th February 2021 
In Scotland by 28th March 2021 

 
We recommend that the next time your Veterinary Surgeon visits your 

animal/ animals please ensure your vet microchips them. 
 

To enable us to update our database and the Central Equine database 
Please ask your Vet to complete this form 

 
Name of Equine................................................. 
 
UELN......................................................................... 
 
Name of owner........................................................ 
 
 
Attach Microchip  sticker here and 
ensure that a second Microchip 
sticker is placed in the passport 

 
Veterinary Surgeon’s Name....................................  Stamp 
                   
   Date implanted      ........................... 
 
Please e-mail this form to passports@dartmoorponysociety.com 
or post this form to: 
Dartmoor Pony Society, Swn Yr Afon, Thornhill Road, Cwmgwili SA14 6PT.   
 
This will ensure you meet your responsibilities under the Horse Passport 
legislation and should your horse/pony stray and be found you can be contacted 
  
Please copy this form if you have more than one Horse/Pony/Donkey to microchip 
2022/1 

 

 


